Executive Committee Meeting Minutes

Monday, November 29, 2004

8:30 AM, 245 POT

Present:  Steve Hoch, Steve Yates, Leonidas Bachas, Janet Eldred, Phil Harling, Richard Milich, Suzanne Pucci, Brian Rymond, Kirsten Turner, and Monica Udvardy.
Chairman Steve Yates called the meeting to order at 8:30 AM.

1) The minutes from November 22, 2004 were approved.
2) Chairman Yates circulated a draft letter to the faculty for immediate distribution.  Chairman Yates asked the committee to email him comments and/or corrections.
3) The sabbatical leave benchmark report was discussed.  The committee debated potential sabbatical awards and benefits, and requested that further research and benchmarking be performed. 
4) The committee continued its previous discussion regarding the first goal in the College’s Self-Study – Enhancing support for the current faculty.  The committee began to prioritize ways to reward and retain current faculty, and plans to continue its discussion at the next meeting.
5) Dean Hoch solicited nominations for a graduate student representative to sit on the External Review Self-Study Committee. 

6) Chairman Yates announced that the next Executive Committee meeting will be on Monday, December 13, 2004.

The meeting was adjourned at 10:21 AM.

Respectfully submitted,

Kirsten Turner

